

Happy New Year

readers, Eucharistic ministers, Sacristans and Altar Servers, Greeters, Choir and Gifford, Joe and Declan. All the liturgies were enhanced by the lovely flowers and Christmas tree and crib suitable Halleluiah Chorus to send us home in festive cheer, All the morning masses had great Well done and thanks to all who helped out at our Christmas Ceremonies – the children's mass was brilliant the music and drama excellent, the 9pm was beautiful and prayerful with the attendances with loads of people enjoying the Spirit of Ballyroan along with our excellent and the hard work that went into cleaning (and re-cleaning) the church.

Feast of the Epiphany 6th January Little Christmas, Nollaig na mBan Masses - Vigil 7pm

Morning Masses 07.30am (in Ruah Centre) and 10am in Church

Do this in memory of me

Meeting with team of Parents on Wednesday evening at 8pm in Ruah Centre Next Sunday continues our 1st Communion Preparation.

Christmas Offerings

homes. If there were any errors on your envelope please let us know so we can rectify them for for your generosity. The weather stopped us getting them all delivered before Christmas to all Thanks to all who have sent in their Christmas Offerings/Dues, as always we are so grateful the future.

First Friday of the New Year

There will be 07.30 Mass for the Frist Friday and I will get around to as many of the First Friday housebound as possible.

Office will be closed for the week.

Scoil Naomh Padraig, Ballyroan

The closing date for receipt of applications for September 2011 is Friday 14th Jan. Application forms are available from the school. Please note this notice only applies to parents wishing to enrol their children in Junior Infants. School Tel No. 01 4946566

In The Universal Bank of God God stores his blessings & deposited 365 days full of love,faith & happiness for you So, Enjoy spending Happy New Year to you all!